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We are investigating fundraising opportunities for supporting the development of services for our school. In particular we are 
exploring the possibility of running an online cookery demonstration.  Are you a chef or know someone running a local  café, 
restaurant or catering business in the area?  We would love to hear from you! 

Please get in touch with us and email pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

 

 

 

Supporting a Safe School Environment 

• As all students are back please continue to protect yourselves and others by supporting a safe school 

environment: 

• Avoid congregating at the school gates; 

• Arrange school drop-off and collection well away from the main entrance to the school; 

• Adhere to all health and safety guidelines including good hygiene and respiratory etiquette; 

• Keep wearing face coverings on public transport and any other required settings. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope everyone enjoyed the Easter break and we wish all the best to the 
students and teachers who returned to school last week.  

Here are a few points from the Monthly PTA meeting on Monday 12th April. 

If you have any queries or you want anything raised at next month’s 
meeting, please get in touch! 

 

Jennifer Martin, Chairperson  

Contact Us: pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

 

Open Call for a Chef 
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